
Monument Lab-BMC project: Overview of 2021-2022 Activity and an Invitation 

April 21, 2022 

 

Dear members of the Bryn Mawr community:  I am happy to share this letter from Paul Farber, 

Director of Monument Lab, providing an overview of this year’s partnership with BMC and 

inviting everyone to a year-end reflection this Friday, 4/22, from noon-1 p.m. 



https://airtable.com/shrtSNGM9bcpdoXLu/tblKLismgSZ48W3U1


those who have long been seeking pathways for reckoning and reimagining the campus and its 

relationship to the world around it. 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Paul Farber 

Director, Monument Lab 

bmc-mlproject@brynmawr.edu 


